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 The Education Department of Kishore Bharati Bhagini Nivedita College (co-ed) organized a 

field trip to Chandannagar and Srirampore for the whole day after getting permission from 

Principal Sir, Dr. Shib Sankar Sana.. Prof. Deblina Talukdar, Prof.  Deepa Roy, and HOD 

Joyita Mitra conducted the trip along with the other five arts departments of KBBNC 3rd year, 

2nd year and 1st sem students honours students were there on the trip only. The college provided 

an amount of 2000 for every 6  departments for the journey. Collections were also made by 

students of Rs. 250/- and from teachers also. There was a total of  16 students from the education 

department. They were taken to Chandannagar by Bus which was booked for the day. Snacks 

and lunch were provided to the students. 

 



 

                   Chandannagar is a city in the Hooghly district in the Indian state of West Bengal. It 

is the headquarters of the Chandannagore subdivision & is a part of the area covered by the 

Kolkata Metropolitan Development Authority. Student Visited Chandnnagore Museum, 

Hanseswari temple, Patal Bari, Chandannagar strand & KMDA park.  

                     Srirampore is located just west of Hoogli River and is a part of Kolkata. Originally 

a Danish Settlement founded in the 18th century and called Frederiksnagar, the town was 

acquired by the British in 1845. At Srirampore students visited Olav’s Church, Danish 

Government House. Jagannath Temple. 

             

 

       

 Students had a knowledge of history, They came to know about many things as they got the 

opportunity to visit the historical places. They noted down everything they saw and even took 

snaps of a few important things.  

                   My heartiest thanks to our Principal Sir. Dr. Shib Sankar Sana for giving us the 

opportunity to conduct such a wonderful educational tour. 


